

Critters Spa & Daycare 104 Republic Ave, Ste C Lafayette, LA 70508

January 2014

Global Environmental Restoration, Inc. Alan Bud Campbell, President P.O. Box 667 Carencro, LA 70520

RE: SNiPER For Disinfection, Odors and Pet Care

Dear Mr. Campbell:

We are writing you our testimony concerning SNiPER. We began operating one grooming and boarding facility in May of 2008 and opened two additional facilities by May of 2010. SNiPER has been used as a disinfectant and deodorizer in all three of our shops since the day we opened them. We use the electric sprayer with SNiPER in all grooming and holding rooms once a month to disinfect and to deodorize the buildings. The kennels and workstations are sprayed wiped down daily with SNiPER. We have never had any issues with disease of any kind and the facilities smell fresh. Our customers routinely compliment the atmosphere in our shops.

Our customers have been purchasing SNiPER for their pets since 2010. SNiPER has been used on pets with Red Mange, hot spots, and hair loss. These customers have reported that their pets have had a full recovery and are doing fine after treatment with SNiPER. The customers now buy the product from us to keep on hand for cleaning purposes as well disinfecting.

SNiPER has also been sold to some of our local police officers to spray in their helmets to prevent the odor of sweat that accumulates when they are patrolling on their motorcycles and for their body armor. The police officers report to us that their helmets and body armor are free of odor due to the use of this product. It is also being used on K-9 Police dogs for hot spots and body odor and in the K-9 vehicles.

Personally, I have used SNiPER to remove the smell of cigar smoke in my vehicle and on my clothes. By spraying SNiPER in the interior of my vehicle, the smoke odor is totally removed.

I am an avid outdoorsman and hunter. I have also used SNiPER to remove the human scent when I am bow hunting and have found this product to be superior to any other product I have ever used.

We appreciate the opportunity to use it and make it available to our clients.

Sincerely;

Abby Lantier, Owner/Operator Critters Day Care and Spa